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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director // Qsé\ N g -

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation %' L
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission = -
Washington, D. C. 20555 E/ }\ .”
/t
Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief Tu \41
Licensing Branch No. 4 £ .'?igﬁ‘\

Re: McGuire Nuclear Station, Unit 2
Docket No. 50-370

Dear Mr. Denton:

The purpose of this letter is to outline the current schedule for completion of
McGuire Nuclear Station, Unit 2 as it relates to the licensing effort. To support
the current fuel loading date of April 1, 1983 the fol'owing dates are estimated
for the indicated licemsing actions by Duke Power Company:

Submit FSAR Revision 42 tc include safety Mecember, 1981
analysis of B4C continl rods for Unit 2

Submit remaining safety analysis revisions

to include NUREG-0737 items for Unit 2 April, 1982
Submit rroposed Technical Specifications September, 1982
for Uniz 2

If there are any questions regarding the above, please advise.

Very truly yours

- — ;
William O. Parker, Jr.
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cc: P. R. Bemis Mr. James P. 0'Reilly, Director
Senior Kesident Inspector U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
McGuire Nuclear Station Region II
101 Marietta Screet, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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